
 
Catholic Parishes of 

St Mary’s, Great Yarmouth & St Peter’s, Gorleston 
Serving the communities of Yarmouth, Gorleston, Acle & Caister 

Administration address: The Rectory, St Mary’s RC Church, Regent Road, 
Great Yarmouth, Norfolk. NR30 2AJ Tel: (SM) 01493 842001 (SP) 01493 301013 

Email: rectorystmarys@gmail.com Website: SM:www.stmarysgy.org.uk SP: www.stpetersrc.org.uk 
21ST WEEK OF THE YEAR 

Year B: Weekday Cycle II                 Divine Office Week 1 

Day Place Time Intention 

     Saturday 
    24th August 

Acle  17.00 For the sick and housebound  

     Sunday  
    25th August 
 

TWENTY FIRST SUNDAY (YEAR B) 

SM 09.00  

SM 11.00 Martin Cordingley † 

SP 09:30 Shirley Anne Francis† 

Caister 17:00 For the parish volunteers 

     Monday 
 

Feria. 

SP ------ NO MASS 

SM ------ NO MASS 

    Tuesday St Monica  

SP 16.00 Hospital Mass 

SM 10:00 Julius Pompa † 

Wednesday 
 

Saint Augustine  

SP 09:30 John and Susan Craig† 

SM 10.00  For peace in the world 

Thursday 
 

 

The beheading of Saint John the Baptist  

SP 16:00 Hospital Mass 

SM 09:30 Adoration 

SM 10:00 Ursula Cloe † 

     Friday 
 
  

Feria: 

SP 
 

09:30 
 

Mr Paul Ejim † 

SM 10:00 
11:30 

For Margaret C. M’s intentions 
Daphney Darby-Funeral at the Crem. 

     Saturday  
 

 

SP 09.30 Priest’s intention 

SP 10:00 Adoration 

SM 10:00 Priest’s intention 

 

Please remember in your prayers, all in the parish who are ill: 
Molly Able, Tony Adamson, Ann Askew, Tony Baker, Tim Bushell, 
Brendan Byrne, Mary Byrne, Jane Christie, Stephen Christie, Angela 
Cooper, Anthony D’Arcy, Filomena Desira, Sam Desira,  Susan 
Fabian, Rosemarie Hawkins, Bill Howell, Pat Kirton, John (Ian) 
McCabe, Eileen McCarney, Margaret Morton, Joanne Gregory, Beryl 
Pearson, Michael Ryan, Tom Ryan, Wayne Sharp, Marta Sofia, Mike 
Spragg, Jonathan Walsh, Karen Zerafa, Maureen Bacon, Deacon 
Peter Glanville, Christine Bryan, Jean Clark, Chris Collins,  and Bridget 
Robinson, Gabriela Pompova and Stan Walczak.  
May the Lord heal them.   
 
Death anniversaries: . Martin Cordingley, Robert Hayman,  
JohnTaylor, Philip Watts, Cerelina Guingo, Kathleen Farrell, Eugene  
O’Manony, Veronica Lukaseviciene, Phillis Mansi, Jed Elton,  
 May their soul rest in peace. Amen. 

Registered Charity No: 
278742 
Information 
Priest in Charge 
Fr Anthony Nwankwo SMMM 
Tel: 01493 842001 
 
Assistant Priest 
Fr Desmond Agomuoh 
SMMM 
Tel: 01493 842001 
 
Assistant Priest 
Fr Alvan Ibeh SMMM 
Tel: 01493 301013 
 
Parish Deacon 
Rev Peter Glanville 
Tel: 01493 701341 
Email: 
glanville_peter@hotmail.com 
 
Parish Office Hours Schools 
St Mary & St Peter 
Primary School 
Tel: 01493 445117 
Notre Dame High School 
Norwich Tel: 01603 611431 
 

Baptism 
2 months’ notice required. 
Marriage 
6 months’ notice required. 
 

Emergency Number 
If you need a priest in an 
emergency, please contact. 
01502 572453 
(OLSS, Lowestoft) 
 
The Cycle of Prayer: A 
deeper understanding 
between Christians and 
Jews; Those who Suffer 
Persecution, Oppression and 
Denial of Human Rights; 
Human Life; Europe; 
Seafarers..  
 

Psalm Response:  
 

Taste and see that 
the Lord is good 
                                                                                                                            

mailto:rectorystmarys@gmail.com
http://www.stmarysgy.org.uk/
http://www.stpetersrc.org.uk/


Parish Stewardship 
Giving is an act of the heart. You may give without 
loving, but you cannot love without giving. 
Weekly Offertory Collection – St Mary’s 
Gift Aid       £55.00 

Loose       £676.41 

Standing Orders       £100.00 
 

TOTAL       £831.41 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Peter’s 

Gift Aid £141.50 

Loose £194.26 

Standing Orders £365.30 

TOTAL £701.06 

 

St Mary’s Restoration Funding stands at: 
£- (minus) 13,600.55 

 

St Mary’s Parish Giving please 
consider making any donations or your 
weekly collection to St Mary’s using the 
QR code displayed here. You can 
donate £1, £5, £10 
any other amount you specify. St 
Mary’s can also claim Gift Aid for your 

donation by using this method of payment. 
Please consider a Standing Order for your weekly 
offering. During these unprecedented times for the 
Church, Country, and the World as a whole. Would you 
please consider setting up a standing offering to the 
Parish of St Mary’s or St Peter’s so that our Churches 
can still receive some much-needed funds? Please 
email Anna at the Parish office or call the parish office 
for any query on this. Here are the Bank details for St 
Mary’s and St Peter’s.  
ACCOUNT NAME: St Mary’s RC Catholic Church. 
Sort code: 55-81-45. Account no: 18226558. 
ACCOUNT NAME: St Peters Parish.  
Sort code: 40-22-34. Account no: 81003879. 
 
St Peter’s Flower Team: Would you like a special 
flower arrangement to mark an anniversary, memorial, 
or birthday? Please contact us and we will do them with 
love for just a small donation. Kathy, Judy, Leonie, 
Noreen, and Marie. 

Men’s Weekend: (8th to 10th November 2024), 
Beloved weekend: (From 11th to 13th October 2024). 
All Organised by Sion Community in Brentwood. For 
more information, contact Fr Alvan. 
“A fountain of Hope” a book written by Fr Alvan is 
now out and online. You can get your copy using the 
link: 
https://www.thegreatbritishbookshop.co.uk/products 
/a-fountain-of-hope or contact Fr Alvan. 
Price Bingo for St Peter’s: Saturday 24th August, 
7pm. Proceeds for Parish funds. Donations of prices 
welcomed.  

We pray for all our parishioners, family members and 
friends whose birthday is in the month of August. 

A warm welcome to all our 
visitors this weekend. 

                Forthcoming Diary Dates: 
➢ St Mary’s joint PPC Meeting: Wednesday, 2nd 

October at 7 pm in the Hall. 
➢ St Peter’s Finance meeting: Friday 27th 

September in the presbytery.  
➢ St Mary’s Finance Committee Meeting: 

Wednesday 4th September at 19:00 in the 
Hall. 

➢ St Peter’s PPC Meeting: Wednesday 18th 
September at 7 pm in the Meeting Room. 

St Mary’s - Second Meeting for Fundraising 
Committee will hold on Sunday 1st September at 9:00 
am and 11:00am Masses, depending on the time of 
Mass you attend. More volunteers from the parish are 
welcome to the meeting if you are happy to give your 
time to plan with the Committee for the parish. 

Sons of Mary Mother of Mercy Congregation 
(SMMM) financial appeal for the training of her 
seminarians will hold in our two parishes and Mass 
centres on the weekend of 7th and 8th September 
2024. SMMM Congregation’s Raffle Tickets are 
available in our two parishes and mass centres. A 
copy is 50p and the booklet is £5. The prizes will be 
drawn at St Mary’s Church Hall on Sunday 8th 2024. 
Dona Machine for St Peter’s Parish: The parish has 
acquired this machine through which you can now 
give your collections and other offerings to the parish. 
Gift Aid can be claimed by the parish on your offering 
if you are a taxpayer. Many thanks to the Whitting 
Family for generously donating towards the purchase 
of the machine. Thank you for all your financial and 
other support to the parish. 

 Daphne May Beatrice Darby who passed away 
recently. May God grant her eternal rest and 
consolation to her family and friends. Her funeral 
service will be at the Crematorium on Friday 30th 
August at 11:30 am. 
Shirley Anne Francis: Who passed recently in a 
care home. Her funeral Mass will be on Tuesday 
the 17th of September at 12pm. May God grant her 
eternal rest and consolation to her family and 
friends. 
Praise and worship Evening: Happening at St 
Peter’s on the 7th of September, at 6pm. There will 
be a live band from Norwich to lead in the praise 
and worship, there will be a talk, Prayer ministry for 
those who would want to be prayed specially for. 
The evening will finish with refreshments in the hall. 
Come and be spiritually uplifted.  
Adoremus Eucharistic Conference: Deanery 
Representatation. Bishop Peter is requesting our 
Deanery to nominate one Priest and two lay faithful 
to attend the National Eucharistic Conference in 
Oscott on Saturday 14th September. Other 
deaneries are also making their nomination. 
Participation is at no cost and there will be two pick-
up points for the coach (Newmarket and St Luke’s, 
Peterborough). Participants will need to make their 
way to one or the other and bring their own packed 
lunch as catering at Oscott will be very limited. If 
you would like to go, please let any of the priest 
know. 
 

 

https://www.thegreatbritishbookshop.co.uk/products

